Friends Newsletter July 2022

Hello to everyone and welcome to the last newsletter of the
academic year!

Thank you to everyone that came and supported the summer fair. It
was so lovely to see the school community thriving and being
together. We made a huge £2000 and that is amazing. The funds we
raise all go towards enhancing your children’s learning and
experiences at Henbury. | would like to thank all the staff for their
help and running the stalls.

You have now met our very own Henbury Lego Man and he was a
huge success. If you have any specific requests for the Christmas
fair please speak to Sam and we will see what we can do. Thank
you, Lego Man!

Ice creams are still available to buy after school on Fridays, the last
one is Friday 15" July. They will be £1 and we will cater for all
dietary needs. Please come to outside year 3 to find the ice cream
ladies!
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We are now thinking ahead and are asking for donations of teddies/
cuddly toys and bottle bags for some of the next events planned

later in the year. If you have either please drop them into reception
they will be gladly received.



Our last event of the year, will be the very popular Family fun night
on Friday 8™ July gates open at 6 for a 6.30 start.

This event is not to be missed, there will be hotdogs on sale, a
Pimms / beer tent as well as soft drinks and a few snacks. Please
sign up in the office.

It is a sports day for the family, playing in colour teams doing
sporting events. We end it with an adult football match, a must
watch. Bring your picnic blankets and chairs for a fun filled family
night.

Once again thank you to everyone for supporting Friends of
Henbury. Please do come along to our next meeting in the new
term. We would love to see some new faces and have some new
ideas.

Sam and Katie and the team

Key dates
Family Fun night Friday 8" July

Friends email henburyviewfriends@gmail.com

or alternatively contact the school office.




